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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     Josh Castillo

Comment:
I just want to show my support for the orphanworks site.  I have kept up with the 
issue of abandonwarez and I hope that in the future that abandoned software can be 
used freely by the public.

Josh C. 
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